
 
 

 

 
 
1 July 2020 
  
Dear  Members 
 

Survey: Impact of COVID-19 on the Digital Economy Businesses (Individual 

Companies) 

The Department of Communications and Digital Technologies is conducting a survey on the Impact of 

COVID-19 on the Digital Economy businesses.  Apart from assessing the impact of COVID-19 on the 

sector, responses to the survey will also guide the process of finalising a Digital Economy Masterplan 

for South Africa, ensuring that interventions or enablers prioritised are targeted and have the desire 

impact. Please can you accordingly forward this Questionnaire to your Members. Responses to this 

survey can then be forwarded to: 

Mr Charles Mabuza, Director Implementation Monitoring & Evaluation,  

Email: DigitalEconomy@dtps.gov.za   
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